
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

AIR CANADA - TMOS 
 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE – JANUARY 25, 2019 
   

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Your 2019 – 2022 TMOS Negotiating Committees have been busy preparing for face 
to face negotiations with Air Canada. All survey responses were reviewed and have 
formed the basis of the Tech-Ops, Airports and common item agendas. 
 
Direct bargaining with the Company is expected to commence in early March. Further 
updates will follow. 
 
Thanks to all who took the time to participate in the survey process. Please be 
reminded that the “Negotiations Survival Handbooks” will be available online, in the 
workplaces and in the Shop Committee offices. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 

Negotiations Committee 
 
NC\mdr  
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